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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  September 15, 2014 

 

cc: Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Sergeant Casey Williams  

 

Re:  School Bus Stop-Arm Camera Interlocal Agreement  

 
On April 28, 2014, the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approved a School Bus Stop-Arm Camera 

Interlocal Agreement Resolution giving me the authority to move forward with the development of 

an Interlocal Agreement with Dallas County Schools.  The Interlocal Agreement has been drafted 

and negotiated by our attorneys at Walsh, Anderson.    

 

As a reminder, in order for Dallas County Schools and the City of Coppell to be able to enforce the 

law that requires all vehicles to stop when the school bus stop-arm is displayed (and subsequently 

issue fines), Interlocal Agreements must be jointly adopted by Dallas County Schools, the City of 

Coppell, and Coppell ISD.  Coppell ISD will receive 12.5% of the fines collected.  There are no 

ongoing administrative duties required of us once this process is in place.  Dallas County Schools is 

responsible for all administrative processes and fines. 

 

Sergeant Casey Williams of the Coppell police and I will be present at the September 22nd Board 

meeting to explain the program, process, timeline, and to answer questions.   

 

Recommendation: 

 

That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement to Operate Stop 

Arm Camera Program between Dallas County Schools and Coppell Independent School 

District at the September 22, 2014 Board meeting. 

 


